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MEMO 

TO:  Chairperson Fred Smith and Committee Members  

FROM: Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 

DATE:  March 30, 2023 

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, April 5, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. 

Review and take possible action: Truck Concerns on West Street, Dayton Street & Benton Street 
 
BACKGROUND:  

Alder Licht received citizen concerns regarding semi-truck traffic on West Street, Dayton Street & Benton Street. 

Alder Licht’s email to Chairperson Smith is attached to this narrative detailing concerns received. Residents are 

requesting additional signage placed in City right-of-way to address concerns.  

   

Enclosed:  

Email message 


